Do You Believe?

The Polar EXI)reSS is coming to Kenmore East

High School on Friday, December 15. Not only will you be able to
watch the movie on the big screen, but the magical night will leave you
believing once again in the jolly old man dressed in the red and white suit.

As our students reenact a famous scene from the film, our guests will
be entertained by “hot chocolate dancers” and receive a delicious cup of hot
cocoa. Afterwards, Santa will surprise the children with a special gift, a gift
that only those who truly believe can hear. As well as, to remind them what
the holiday season is all about.

Mr. Tim Freeman will have his train room opened for guests from
5:30pm-6:30, with a movie start time of 6:45 in the Kenmore East
Auditorium. Concessions will be available to purchase, and Santa will be
raffled off to three families for a special guest appearance in their homes.
Pictures with Santa will also be available after the film for an additional
cost.

Tickets will be $4 pre-sale and $5 at the door.
Tickets are on sale at Kenmore East in the Main Office beginning December 6-
14 from 7:15am- 4pm. Tickets will also be available at the door.

*** This is a community event so please feel free to share with your students
and their families. If you would like, I have attached a letter (at the very
bottom) that you can share.

Please contact Class Advisors: Leah Rivas at LRivas@ktufsd.org, April Jaeger
at AJaeger@ktufsd.org, or Vice President, Samantha Kelly
at kellysaig@student.ktufsd.org with additional questions.
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